
Vande Bharat Mission Flights 
Japan to India

(21st & 22nd June 2020)

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)

Q. How many flights are scheduled from Japan to India in the third phase
of ‘Mission Vande Bharat’?

Ans. At the moment, there are two Air India Repatriation Flights scheduled from
Tokyo to India: the first will  leave Tokyo for Mumbai on 21 June 2020.  It  will
continue to Bengaluru,  with  Thiruvananthapuram as its  final  destination.  The
second Repatriation flight  will  leave Tokyo on 22 June 2020 for  Delhi.  It  will
continue to Chennai as its final destination.

Q.  How  do  I  register  for  the  repatriation  flights  going  to  Mumbai  /
Bengaluru / Thiruvananthapuram / Delhi / Chennai?

Ans. Embassy of India will circulate the form to collect information of stranded
Indian  nationals  in  Japan  (who  have  not  registered  earlier) with  genuine
compelling reasons to go back to India. The link to the form mentioned above is
https://forms.gle/PYcVxVGEK4iJvj6n7.  It  is  reiterated  that  those who have
registered earlier should not re-register. Separate forms should be filled up
for each member of a family who intend to travel back to India.

Q. Will domicile of a State be a criteria?

Ans.  Largely,  domicile  of  a  State  where  the  airport  is  located  would  be  a
criterion.  In  addition,  Embassy  of  India  will  attempt  to  include  non-domicile
passengers as well, subject to the concurrence of all concerned stakeholders,
including the concerned State Government(s). 

Q. Where will I undergo institutional quarantine?

Ans. Each State government has an evolving list of quarantine facilities. One of
such  facilities  will  be  allotted  by  the  Government  authorities  for  mandatory
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institutional quarantine. Passengers arriving from overseas will NOT be allowed
to travel domestically without completion of mandatory quarantine period. 

Q. When will I be contacted for ticketing purposes?

Ans. It will be the endeavour of the Embassy of India in Tokyo to contact you as
soon as possible. The process flow for ticketing purpose is given below:

It is humbly requested to wait for an email intimation of your inclusion in the
possible  list  of  passengers  till  14  June  2020.  If  your  concerns  remain
unaddressed, please send an email query at fscons.tokyo@mea.gov.in after 14
June 2020.
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